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Oregon voters have already overwhelmingly approved the current method of vote by 

mail. It has worked for years without any issues other than a DMV snafu involving 

less than people. I am simply outraged that any party seeks to override the will of the 

majority of us who live here. 

Mail-in voting is safe convenient and makes the right to vote accessible to all of our 

citizens particularly seniors and disabled and all those without cars to get to pulling 

places. 


